
  

 
 

 

Date: March 16, 2023 

Attn: All Dealership Personnel 

Subject: Safety Recalls T-23-01 and Z-23-02 Updated 
 
 

 

Safety Recalls T-23-01 and Z-23-02 Updated 
 
 

 

Updates have been made to Safety Recalls T-23-01 and Z-23-02. 

Reference the Notice box within the Purpose and the Affected Service Parts section 
within each Recall document. Important information has been added regarding alternator 
replacement. 

Please refer to the links below. 
 
 

 

View T-23-01 Safety Recall  

 

View Z-23-02 Safety Recall  

 

 
 

 

Please contact Polaris Service by phone at 800-330-9407 or through Ask Polaris with any 
questions or concerns. 
  

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Polaris Service 
 

 
 

 

https://www.polarisdealers.com/VirtualMaster/StopSiteFiles/ServiceBulletins/SLG/T-23-01%20-%20Safety%20Recall%20-%20Alternator%20Replacement.pdf?__s=xxxxxxx
https://www.polarisdealers.com/VirtualMaster/StopSiteFiles/ServiceBulletins/RZR/Z-23-02%20-%20Safety%20Recall%20-%20Alternator%20Replacement.pdf?__s=xxxxxxx

